
Coggeshall, Feering & Kelvedon Flood Alleviation Scheme 

 

Blackwater Aggregates 

 

Blackwater Aggregates require a constant supply of minerals to maintain continuity in their quarrying operations.  They must have somewhere 
for their quarrying operations to move into at the right time.  Therefore, whilst working in partnership with the Environment Agency, Blackwater 
Aggregates have also prepared an application to potentially move its operations into a Reserved Site within the Minerals Local Plan known as 
Site A7. 

The potential move into either the flood alleviation scheme or Site A7 will coincide with the completion of Blackwater Aggregates’ existing 
quarrying operations within Site A5. 

If the Environment Agency’s and Blackwater Aggregates’ joint application for the flood alleviation scheme is successful, and able to proceed 
within the required timescales, the Site A7 application will be mothballed. 

Blackwater Aggregates will only carry out quarrying operations in either the Flood Alleviation Scheme or Site A7, not concurrently. 

 
  


